
 

Abbotsford HU 
Tel:  604-864-3400 
Fax: 604-864-3410 

Agassiz HU 
Tel:  604-793-7160 
Fax: 604-796-8587 

Burnaby HU 
Tel:  604-918-7605 
Fax: 604-918-7630 

Chilliwack HU 
Tel:  604-702-4900 
Fax: 604-702-4901 

Cloverdale HU, Surrey 
Tel:  604-575-5100 
Fax: 604-574-3738 

Guildford HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-587-4750 
Fax: 604-587-4777 

Hope HU 
Tel:  604-860-7630 

Fax: 604-869-2332 

Langley HU 
Tel:  604-539-2900 

Fax: 604-514-8036 

Maple Ridge HU 
Tel:  604-476-7000 

Fax: 604-476-7077 

Mission HU 
Tel:  604-814-5500 

Fax: 604-814-5517 

New Westminster HU 
Tel:  604-777-6740 

Fax: 604-525-0878 

Tri-Cities HU 
Tel:  604-949-7200 

Fax: 604-949-7211 

Newton HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-592-2000 

Fax: 604-501-4814 

North Delta HU 
Tel:  604-507-5400 

Fax: 604-507-4617 

North Surrey HU 
Tel:  604-587-7900 

Fax: 604-582-4811 

South Delta HU 
Tel: 604-946-6953  

Fax:604-952-3550 

 

White Rock HU 
Tel:  604-542-4000 

Fax: 604-542-4009 
 

 

 

April 29, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Caregivers, 

RE:  BC Government’s measles vaccine catch-up program for school-aged children from April 

to June 2019 – UPDATE 
              
The measles vaccine catch-up program for school-aged children is currently underway. As we continue 

to see measles cases throughout the Lower Mainland, and as government prepares for mandatory  
reporting of vaccines to schools, we are taking steps to ensure your child’s vaccines are up to date.  
 

We are reviewing student records to determine who has been vaccinated. Fraser Health is mailing letters 
directly to households for those students that are not up to date with measles vaccines.  
Due to the large volume of students, it will take several weeks to contact all affected students. It is not 

necessary to request your child’s records at this time. 
If you receive a letter indicating your child is not up to date for the measles vaccine, your options are as 
follows: 

1. Your child can receive missing vaccines at community clinics, by seeing a family physician, nurse 
practitioner or pharmacist or by booking an appointment with Public Health. For more information, 
please visit www.fraserhealth.ca/measlescatchup   

 
2. Some students will also be offered measles vaccine catch-up clinics at their school, or a 

neighbouring school, which will be indicated in the letter.  Specifically, students in grades 10-12 

will be given the opportunity to receive any missing vaccines at the clinic as they will be leaving 
the school system soon. 
 

At Fraser Health clinics, students in grades 8-12 will be given the option of consenting to or refusing 
vaccines through the mature minor process. For more information, please refer to: 
www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/infants-act-mature-minor-consent-and-immunization. 

 
Please note that if your child received a letter, but has their immunizations outside BC or from their family 
doctor, nurse practitioner or pharmacist and not Fraser Health Public Health, we may not have a record of 

their immunization. Therefore, please e-mail your child’s immunization records to: 
reportimmunizations@fraserhealth.ca.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact your local Public Health Unit listed below.   
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dr. Ingrid Tyler, MD, CCFP, MHSc, MEd, FRCPC 

Medical Director and Medical Health Officer 

http://www.fraserhealth.ca/measlescatchup
http://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/infants-act-mature-minor-consent-and-immunization
mailto:reportimmunizations@fraserhealth.ca

